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From: Gregory 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 12:15 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: Comment on LANL Electrical Power Capacity Upgrade (EPCU) Power Line

Dear Sir, 

Instead of constructing a new power line from the Norton Substation south then west 
and then northwest to the labs, why don't you upgrade an existing power line. 
I believe there are at least two major power lines already in place and I didn't see in 
your EA where an upgrade to either or both lines were assessed. 

Thank you, 

--  
Gregory Chakalian 




